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I strongly oppose this bill due to the fact healthcare is a forever changing field, which 

means with new diseases coming ever so often and how we had to deal with the 

covid scare for three years healthcare workers should be compensated accordingly. 

Long hour’s sometimes forced hours with short staff should be respected and given 

rightful pay for those times when others as well as administration can bail out. Those 

who are hands on and up close can’t just leave. We don’t need a cap we need a 

raise especially dealing with new illness that have no cure or haven’t a vaccine for 

and we still take care of those who are in need. Most not just for pay, but due to the 

oath they took and some just plain having compassion for others which is why they 

got into healthcare. So I am opposed to a bill which caps employees from getting 

their just due.  


